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Proposal of the Board of Directors for 
Resolution on the remuneration of the 
auditor and the sustainability reporting 
assurance provider 
 
 
The Board of Directors, in accordance with the recommendation of the Audit and Risk 
Management Committee, proposes to the Annual General Meeting that the auditors’ fees and the 
sustainability reporting assurance provider’s fees be paid according to an invoice approved by the 
Company. 
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